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My family has been boating the waters of the Willamette for as long as i have been 

alive. We value all water access but have been absolutely floored at the knee jerk 

laws put in place that don't take into account the effect those laws have had a so 

many families for the loud, idealistic cravings of so very few. Something that is 

rational, grounded, easily understood and allows access to all types of use is what 

our state has over and over again believed in. A good friend of mine owns a 

restaurant in Cannon Beach called Public Coast Brewing. He celebrates the public 

enjoyment of all waterways in Oregon and has built a business to educate those 

visiting and living in our great state. I agree and hope this straight forward, real world 

bill can pass and return the use of our rivers to all of those families who would like to 

enjoy it. Thank you.  


